
 

WARRIORS GATE – CASUAL GENERAL WORKER ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

Recognising and rewarding good work and commitment within and for the Order, was the theme of a 

recent presentation held at Warriors Gate for a committed long serving casual employee. 

Mr. Michael Yengwa has been ensuring the gardens, hedge ways, and pathways leading to and in and 

around Warriors Gate Museum have been kept in pristine condition for over 20 years. Having worked 

under supervision with several Museum curators over the years, this reserved gentleman shows 

pedantic diligence and commitment in also ensuring the shrub and flower gardens are also pruned 

and kept well maintained. His further general assistance to the curator on the one day a week visits 

to the museum to ensure all is kept spick and span, is a true testament to his strong dedicated 

character. 

Being in demand for garden services, Michael is almost full time employed at other work sites and 

private properties in and around Durban, including weekends. 

The MOTH Museums and Memorials (MM&M) committee recognising his commitment, recently 

presented Michael with a certificate of long and committed good service on behalf of the MOTH 

Museum of Militaria, as well as a small token donation in gratitude and thanks. 

Congratulations indeed Mr. Yengwa, thank you for your continued diligence and commitment to our 

MOTH Museum and GHQ flagship. 

Michael being presented his service certificate by Moth Tony Munnik – MM&M Adjutant. 
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Moth Mike Lee 

Chairman – MOTH Museums and Memorials 

 

 
 

 


